


Traffic projections continue to suggest that more traffic will converge on that roundabout and it may 
even become a critical junction. We hope and assume that plans are being made to address any 
increase in traffic and keep in mind that on the Local Development Plan Queens Road is designated a 
CORE PATH to aid active travel from Hazlehead roundabout into Aberdeen Union Street. 
 
I hope you can take our concerns into account. 
 
Regards Ken Hutcheon Secretary Queens Cross Community Council 
 
 




